
 

  

 
 
 

DECLARATION OF HUMAN RIGHTS 

BY THE UNITED NATIONS 
 

On the 75th Anniversary of the Declaration 

of Human Rights by the United Nations, 

The Journal is proud to let you know about 

a program Judge Lindy Sweeney (DC 19-3-

04) presented this month.  
 

The theme this year was, “Dignity, 

Freedom and Justice for all”.  
 

Judge Sweeney teamed up with her Rotary 

Club of SYC and the Paul Smith Memorial 

Library to inform the public that justice is 

a fundamental human right.  
 

         The Honorable Lindy L. Sweeney 

 

It’s an effort to let folks know what York County is doing to ensure the legal needs 

of the community are met.  

 

On the panel, was an Assistant District Attorney, victim/witness advocate, public 

defender, and a member of the bar association. 

 

Judge Sweeney also spearheaded, with her Lions Club, a Fentanyl event in 

October. She had various speakers to educate the community on this epidemic. 

 

Thank you, Judge Sweeney for all that you have done for your community 

throughout the year. 
 

 

 

 

Greetings Colleagues, 

 

It’s difficult to believe that it’s December already. I 

suppose the cliché, “Time flies when you’re having 

fun,” is true and accurate. These past six months 

have been quite the delight serving as the 

President of the SCJAP. 
 

The Special Court Judges Association of 

Pennsylvania has tackled multiple issues such as 

bail response, RJA, and the two-tier pension plan.  

 

Now as we move into 2024, there are many other concerns that require our 

attention.  Our Association will work diligently on getting the registration fees 

increased, a successful legislative reception which is scheduled for February 6, 

Congratulations to the 
newly elected 

magisterial district 
judges and may 
everyone have a 

blessed and healthy 
New Year! 
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